

Issue: # 16 June 2011

Thank you for Another Successful Aviation Saves... Event!

The Second Annual Aviation Saves... Event took place on June 10th and 11th and was a great success! We partnered with Signature's Annual Charity Golf Tournament and with Wings Over the Rockies to bring our event to new levels.

With over 300 dinner attendees and 1,500 static display attendees, this year's event garnered enthusiasm from the public and brought positive awareness to our industry.

CABA would like to extend a special thanks to our guest speakers: Ed Bolen

Craig Fuller Pete Bunce

Thank you to all of our sponsors, participants, volunteers, and guests! Furthermore, thank you to our golf sponsors as well. The 5th Annual Signature Flight Support Charity Golf Tournament had over 100 participants and raised \$5,000 for Give Kids the World.

Together we continue to add value to our Colorado Aviation Community. As always, CABA is open to ideas and comments / feedback for next year's annual event. Please email: info@mycaba.org

Event Alert: CABA Safety Symposium Sept. 9th

What would you like to discuss / learn?

Have ideas for what you would like to see? Please email: info@mycaba.org

Footprints in the Sky CABA Member highlight

Did you know that about 1,596,670 new cancer cases are expected to be diagnosed in 2011? With that looming number staring our nation in the face, Footprints in the Sky is here to aid those battling cancer and are using corporate aviation to do so. They are a Denver-based 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation dedi

cated to providing flights to medical facilities throughout the United States, for all people in need of critical and life-saving medical care particularly cancer



Quick Links

Another Successful Aviation Saves - Thank You

> CABA Safety Symposium

Footprints in the Sky

BARR - CABA Member Success

Forums and Blogs

CABA Facebook

Job Postings

CABA Mission Statement

CABA Board of Trustees

Helpful Links

Apply for CABA Membership Now!

CABA's Website

Centennial Airport
Website

CABA Mission Statement

Our mission is to foster and promote aviation related business throughout Colorado; to collectively address and respond to issues impacting Colorado Airports, including safety and operational effectiveness; to educate the general public about all aviation activities in the state, and to preserve the state's airport related businesses as valuable economic assets to the

1 of 3 2/9/2012 11:04 AM

patients.

Johnny and Suzanne Langland are founders of Footprints in the Sky and The Flight Resource Group. Johnny, a member of our industry for over 30 years, began getting requests from friends years ago and would help someone find a donated charter flight every 3 or 4 months. When his mother developed cancer and needed the same attention, he found his calling, the blessings it brought to his family, and immediately the organization was developed. Currently, a large database of charter and business jets allows Footprints to help those in need, by providing access within a few hours flight time to all appropriate destination cities. Furthermore, they have recently expanded their board of trustees from 6 to 11 members in hopes to touch many more lives.

"I didn't seek out to establish Footprints, it found me and in the process we have been able to help many people," Mr. Langland stated. Their mission is to make sure patients are provided with a safe, time-sensitive and sympathetic service that will provide them some measure of comfort and relief at a difficult and stressful time. He passionately continued "We will carry on and provide these services by keeping our eyes and our hearts open."

If you would like to join Footprints in the Sky's corporate aircraft network, gather more information, or donate to this great cause, please visit them at www.footprintsflights.org.

Senator Udall to Show Support for BARR Program CABA Member Making a Difference

We reached out to you earlier this month explaining that one of our very own CABA members, Jay Mesinger, met with several Colorado congressional offices in Washington regarding the BARR program. He explained that it is important for CABA to let our elected officials know that this is a critical issue to businesses across Colorado.

Thanks to Jay and our membership reaching out, we received word on Tuesday that Senator Udall joined Kansas Senator Pat Roberts and Sen. Mark Begich of Alaska on Wednesday in signing a letter to Department of Transportation Secretary Ray LaHood opposing the recent proposal by the FAA to eliminate current privacy protections for general aviation pilots, allowing the public to access their aircraft movements in real-time. CABA would like to extend its gratitude for the efforts displayed by Jay and other CABA members.

Visit the CABA Website! We have added forums and blogs.

We recommend you visit the CABA Website to keep informed on events and exciting news happening in your Colorado Aviation Community.

Please contact Nathalie Drolet with any news or events you would like to share with your CO Aviation colleagues MDrolet@mycaba.org. You may also contact Nathalie if you wish to sponsor any CABA event! Thank you in advance for playing your part.

Follow CABA in Social Media!

One More Easy Way to Stay Informed

community at large.

CABA Board of Trustees

Reggie Arsenault (Chairman)

Brittany Davies (Vice Chairwoman)

MacKenzie Kelly(Secretary)

David Purvis (Former Chair)

lver Retrum
(Treasurer)

Chris Leach (Membership Director)

Charles "Chic" Myers
Eric Carson
Michael Turner
Gene Langfeldt
Nathalie Drolet
Dan Perrin
Barry Stidham



2 of 3 2/9/2012 11:04 AM

Join us today and keep up to date on events, news, and more!



Job Postings for Employers and Job Seekers

Please visit the CABA job posting. Please send us any aviation jobs you would like to post or $\underline{\text{Click Here}}$.

Forward email





Try it FREE today.

This email was sent to iretrum@mycaba.org by newsletter@mycaba.org | Newsletter@mycaba.

Centennial Airport Business Association | 8001 South InterPort Boulevard | Suite 300 | Englewood | CO | 8112

3 of 3 2/9/2012 11:04 AM